
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 1998 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Fred Thompson 

Chairman, Committee on Governmental Affairs 

United States Senate 

Washington, D.C. 20510-6250 

 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

 

I have the honor of presenting to you a copy of my testimony for the March 25 hearing of the 

Committee on Governmental Affairs regarding S. 712, the Government Secrecy Act. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

     and General Counsel 

 

Enclosure  


